
From:   Ethan Pease   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   April 07, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Re: &quot;1) Please provide Stop Buzzer POC information. 2) Will you be able to shutdown if harmful
interference is experienced to licensed users?&quot;

Answer:
1) Ryan Hirschfield, ryan@astra.com, 607-423-2914
2) Yes.


